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April 24, 1973

Dr, Delbert R, Rose
Asbury Theological Seminary
Wilmore, Kentucky 40390

Dear Dr. Rose,

Thanks for your recent letter, also a copy of the

W. T. Journal, I am sorry that it cost you so

mich trouble and anxiety. I am also sorry to have
gotten involved with the W,T.S., and then to have
been unable to attend necessary meetings; and then
to be leaving the scene so soow. I certainly will
try to organize a chapter in the old country. I
want also to contact the Mesleyan Historical Society.
Dr, Carter has been in touch, and I want to send the
President a copy of our Journal,

I enclose a letter from Dr, Carter which came just
this morning, He has written a couple of times
of his copcern with the delay of the Journal, He
is apparently coming home soon,

Wish I could be at the C. H, A. Meeting this week,
T understand Tim Smith is there,

Mildred and I went over the program and it looks good,
We are hoping and praying that she will feel led to
come here, We need her rather desperately, With a
number of young men, our program needssa mature person
with standing, Especially our graduate work which is
going well,

I hope that I may be kept informed of the progress of
the W.T,S. while I am away, and Perhaps I shall be
able to make some contribution in broadening its work.

Cordaally yours in Him,

THEOLOGICAL SOCIETY

EACH NOVEMBER



